
 

 

Notice of Community Living Ontario’s 71st Annual General Meeting 

 

Each year, Community Living Ontario hosts its Annual General Meeting as part of our annual conference. 

This year, our AGM and Conference will be held during the third week of September in Richmond Hill, 

Ontario. 

According to the Community Living Ontario Bylaws, the Notice of Meeting must be made public a 

minimum of 6 weeks ahead of the AGM.  

This Notice is to advise you that the Annual General Meeting of Community Living Ontario will be taking 
place in person at 6:30pm on Tuesday, September 17, 2024, at the Sheraton Parkway North Hotel in 
Richmond Hill, Ontario. There will also be an option to attend virtually with additional details to follow. 

 

Article 6.3 of the Community Living Ontario Bylaws as it relates to the Annual General Meeting states 

that: 

1)  Notice of meetings shall include the time and place of the meeting, the agenda and notices of 

 Motions and Resolutions where applicable under these Bylaws. 

2)  Notice shall be given to all Affiliate Associations, and current and incoming Directors. Notice of 

the Annual General Meeting shall also be provided to all designated Friends of Community 

Living Ontario and Community Living Ontario’s auditor. 

We look forward to welcoming you in September!  

Chris Beesley 

 

Chief Executive Officer, Community Living Ontario  

Chef de la Direction Intégration communautaire Ontario 




